The Embassy of the Republic of Rwanda in Japan, with the support of United Nations University(UNU), organizes

The 20th Commemoration of the Genocide against Tutsis in Ruvanda



Flame of Remembrance Touring the World





This year (2014) marks 20th anniversary of the genocide against Tutsis in which one million people perished in just 100 days from April to July 1994. Please join the people of Rwanda:

- to remember the lives that were lost;
- to celebrate the remarkable story of resilience and hope of the Rwandan people as they build a new, prosperous and cohesive society; and
- to reaffirm our shared humanity and recommit to ensuring that genocide never happens again anywhere in the world.

今年、2014年はルワンダで起きた対ツチ族のジェノサイドの20年を追悼する年です。1994年4月から7月までの100日間で100万人が犠牲になったと言われています。ルワンダの人々と共に、

- 犠牲になった命を偲び、
- その後のルワンダの復興軌跡、ルワンダの人々の新たな、成功を見込めるそして、結束力のある社会の建設 を祝い
- 私たち人間が共有する人道性を再確認し、そして今後ジェノサイドが世界中どのような国でも二度と繰り返されないように共に取り組みましょう!

DATE : 07 April 2014 Contact : Embassy of the Republic of Rwanda

TIME : 15:00 - 17:00 TEL : 03-5752-4255 VENUE : United Nations University (UNU) FAX : 03-3703-0342

UNU Headquarters, U Thant Hall, Email: info@rwandaembassy-japan.org

5-53-70 Jingumae, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-8925